From: Susan Tatum

To: ClerkoftheBoard
Subject: SUPPORT KARLS AT FISHERMAN'S WHARF
Date: Friday, May 17, 2024 7:04:28 AM

WARNING: If you believe this message may be malicious use the Phish Alert Button to
report it or forward the message to Email.Security@ventura.org.

It’s been a long time to finally get a good project at FW — let’s not mess this up — please

Thank you,

Susan Tatum

Oxnard Shores Resident

susanptatum(@gmail.com
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